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As the former resident of a state that did not allow vote by mail except for in absentee 

ballot cases, I strongly oppose this change. Oregon's vote by mail system works, is 

secure and convenient and allows voters to be well informed with the ability to 

research each issue and candidate in real-time while completing a ballot. If in-person 

voting is required this could create barriers to voting that we do not need. Thank you 

for your consideration.  


